Redbook Committee
Report to Faculty Senate
Jan. 12, 2022

The Redbook Committee has completed its review of minor revisions to the SPHIS Bylaws and
will bring them to the full Faculty Senate for a first reading in January.

The committee has also provided initial feedback to the Kent School on their revised Bylaws and
to A&S on their revised Personnel Policy.

We have received revisions to the School of Medicine Bylaws and Personnel Document and will
begin our review of these policies soon.

Respectfully submitted,
Rob Detmering, Chair



